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Subject: EUA membership approval 

 

 

 

 

Dear Mr Samedin Krrabaj, 

 

 

I am pleased to confirm that the European University Association (EUA) has accepted University „Ukshin 

Hoti“ Prizren as Individual Associate Member. Your application was approved by the EUA Council on 28 

October 2022. We are looking forward to collaborating with you in the future. Please expect more detailed 

information upon the official activation of your membership. To that effect, please find attached your 

membership fee invoice for 2023. 

 

Thank you for your interest in strengthening the voice of Europe’s universities. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

      

  

 

Amanda Crowfoot 

EUA Secretary General 

 

Mr Samedin Krrabaj 
Rector 
University "Ukshin Hoti" Prizren 
Shkronjat, 1 
20000 Prizren 
Kosovo 

Brussels, 8 November 2022 


